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Introduction  
 
This issue of Core Brief details information on a report issued recognising cleanliness and safety progress at 
QEUH. 
 
 
 
New report recognises cleanliness and safety progress at QEUH 
 
The Queen Elizabeth University Hospital and the Royal Hospital for Children have been positively 
recognised for progress in cleanliness and compliance with infection control measures following an 
unannounced visit from Healthcare Improvement Scotland (HIS). 
 
The visit, which took place in November 2019, saw a group of external inspectors audit a number of 
areas and wards within the hospitals, and follows a previous visit in January 2019 which made a 
number of recommendations. Click here to read more. 
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